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CONCLUSION
The Little Colorado River Tribal Park did not fully implement its corrective action plan, and therefore,

findings from the 2018 audit remain unresolved. The Little Colorado River Tribal Park had opportunities to
address the audit issues, however, due to staffing vacancies, particularly in the Park Manager position,
and the COVID-19 pandemic, the park was unable to fully resolve the audit issues. Therefore, Heinfeld
Meech and the Delegated Auditor General agree to:

e Grant the Little Colorado River Tribal Park a six-month extension from the date of this report to
continue implementing its corrective action plan.

e Conduct a 2™ follow-up review six-months after the date of this report and based on those
results, provide an appropriate recommendation in accordance with 12 N.N.C. Section 9(b) and

(c)-
We thank the Little Colorado River Tribal Park for assisting in this follow-up review.

XC: Mike Halona, Division Director
DIVISION OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Sara Kirk, Partner
HEINFELD, MEECH & CO.
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